
 

                                                                                                                                                           

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year, due to current restrictions in place, children will not be able to bring Christmas cards into 

school/nursery to hand out to their friends. I understand this is disappointing however, on a positive 

note we have lots of activities/events planned in school for the children to enjoy. 

Please make note of the following important dates for your diary: 

Friday 3rd December 

Nursery trip to Winter Wonderland. 

Wednesday 8th December  

Children will receive a Christmas dinner in school. (30hr children only) 

Friday 10th December – Dress up for Christmas 

On this day children can come into nursery wearing Christmas accessories e.g. Christmas jumper, 

Christmas tinsel, reindeer ears etc. There is no expectation to buy a Christmas jumper for this day. 

Please note this is NOT a non uniform day. This is an opportunity for children to accessories their 

uniform with a Christmas theme.  

Thursday 16th December – Christmas Parties 

Christmas party day. Children can come into nursery in their party clothes.  

We are all looking forward to the celebrations planned over these next few weeks. I am sure the 

children will have lots of fun. 

If you need any further information please contact the school office on 0191 9330830. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 


